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November 2, 2021

Jay Shekleton

After discussion with Mr. Keppler regarding the amount of work that would be required to make the 
habitable, and the cost to register the property as vacant, he has decided to demolish the home. Mr. 
Keppler has already complied with the demolition of the garage structure and is asking for assistance
from the city to demolish the dwelling. He has maintained and kept the property and kept it in 
compliance. This property is a public nuisance and is visible from Hwy. 150, and the demolition of this 
dwelling would only help the appearance of Oelwein.
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